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Entergy’s Planned Outage 

Entergy is currently working on a reliability improvement project. They have 

completed part of this project. Which involved setting a number of new transmission 

poles, and also line work. Entergy will be setting a large transmission pole just 

outside Burton substation on Wednesday, February 2. The planned outage 

will be from approximately 9:00am to 2:00pm.  The planned outage is necessary 

in order to do the work safely. Entergy has sent out a notification to the customers 

who have elected to receive updates/notifications. 

If you have yet to receive a notification, please check that all current personal 

information is up to date and correct. Keeping all communication channels open will 

be another effective way of receiving future information.  

The planned outage will basically be affecting approximately 77 customers in 

Woodland Terrace subdivision…the following streets.  

Woodland St. 

Roberta Dr. 

Roberta Cir. 

Jacqueline St. 

Terrace St. 
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